100 Yrdversitiytvenscs

January 18th, 1934

Rto Hon. uthur M.ieh.n, Poo.’ KQOQ,
Canadian General Seourities, Ltd,,
National Building,

347 Bay Street,

TORONTO 2.

Dear Sir:-

I am attaching, for your 1nrormation:
copy of a communication, dated January 17th, from the
Secretary of the Hamilton Hydro-Eleotriec Commission, re-
specting 66-2/3 oycle system in that City,

The original of this letter will be

presented to the Commission at its next meeting,

-

Yours faithfully,

ACTING SECRETARY,.
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